
From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Attachments: 

Fran Fortino <ffortino79@gmail.com> 
Wednesday, April 01, 2020 1:43 PM 
OConnor, Ron (DPH); Drisi;oll, Kelly (EHS) 
Fwd: COV!D19 info sharing 
2020 UPDATE03E CORONA HEALTH INFO_ DISPATCH.pdf 

CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the 
content is safe. 

hi Ron and Kelly, 
here attached is the memo the police chiefs got. Please give us clear guidance and/or work with them to clarify 
who can get what covid 19 info when. Thanks 
--------- Forwarded message ---------

Not sure if this is helpful or not, to clarify information sharing. but this was emailed to me today. 

James A. Sevigne Jr. 

Chief of Police 

Whately Police Department 

77 Christian Ln. 

P.O. Box 251 

Whately, Ma. 01093 

413-665-0430 (phone)

413-665-0322 (fax)

Please be advised that the Secrelmy of the Commonwealth has determined that all email messages and attached 
content sent from and to this email address are public records unless qualified as an exemption under the 
Massachusetts Public Records Law (MGL c.4 § 7(26)). 
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From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Povich, Lon F (EHS) 
Wednesday, April 01, 2020 1:52 PM 
Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) 

Subject: Re: COVID19 info sharing 

Pis call Thanks 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Apr 1, 2020, at 1 :48 PM, Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) wrote: 

Hi Lon, 

Thanks, 

Kelly 

From: Fran Fortino 
Sent: Wednesday, April 1, 2020 1:43 PM 

To: OConnor, Ron (DPH); Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) 
Subject: Fwd: COV\D19 info sharing 

CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the 
content is safe. 

hi Ron and Kelly, 
here attached is the memo the police chief's got. Please give us clear guidance and/or work with 
them to clarify who can get what covid 19 info when. Thanks 
--------- Forwarded message---------

Not sure if this is helpful or not, to clarify information sharing. but this was emailed to me today. 

James A. Sevigne Jr. 

Chief of Police 
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From: OConnor, Ron (DPH) 
Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2020 6:17 AM 
To: 

Cc: 

ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH); Cooke, Margret (DPH) 
Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) 

Subject: Lynnfield Question re: Sharing Information with Police 

Lynnfield board of health shared a link that her police chief sent her to Law Enforcement Dimensions 
(LEdimensions.com) that says BOH can share names with police. Here is the language 

"State law authorizes local BOH and other health officials to tell police and other first responders about the identity and 
physical location of quarantined individuals. See 105 CMR 300.120(A) ("confidential personally identifying information 
[may be disclosed] ... when necessary for ... control, treatment and prevention purposes." [emphasis added] Clearly 
first responders need to know when, where, and with whom they may encounter COVID-19." [This information is based 
on memos from DPH Commissioner Monica Bharel (March 18, 2020) and the Massachusetts Assoc. of Health Boards 
(undated). My thanks to Officer William Trelegan, Burlington Police, for his help in obtaining critical information.] 

"Federal law - i.e., HIPAA - does not prevent the communication of personal health information to first responders if 
necessary to deal with the threat of COVID-19. See 45 CFR 164.512(j) and U.S. Dept. HHS, Civil Rights Office, "HIPAA & 
Coronavirus" (Feb. 2020)." 

She wants to know what to do. I responded that Commissioner's March 18th order has not changed. 

Ron 

Ron O'Connor, MPH 
Director, Office of Local and Regional Health 
Massachusetts Department of Public Health 
Phone: 617.938.4437 
E-mail: ron.oconnor@state.ma.us
Webex calls: 866-692-3580 648 428 385 #

COVID-19 Information for Local Boards of Health - https://www.mass.gov/info-details/covid-19-information­
for-loca I-boards-of-health 

COVID-19 web site: www.mass.gov/covid19 
DPH Website: www.mass.gov/dph 
Twitter: www.Twitter.com/MassDPH 
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Oconnor, Ron (DPH) 
Thursday, April 02, 2020 6:27 AM 
ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH); Cooke, Margret (DPH) 
Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) 

 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Attachments: 

Lynnfield Question re: Sharing Information with Police 
2020 UPDATE03E CORONA HEALTH INFO_ DISPATCH.pdf 

Recalled previous message to include the attached document shared by Westwood police chief. 

Lynnfield board of health shared a link that her police chief sent her to Law Enforcement Dimensions 
(LEdimensions.com) that says BOH can share names with police. Here is the language 

"State law authorizes local BOH and other health officials to tell police and other first responders about the identity and 
physical location of quarantined individuals. See 105 CMR 300.120(A) ("confidential personally identifying information 
[may be disclosed] ... when necessary for ... control, treatment and prevention purposes." [emphasis added] Clearly 
first responders need to know when, where, and with whom they may encounter COVID-19." [This information is based 
on memos from OPH Commissioner Monica Bharel (March 18, 2020) and the Massachusetts Assoc. of Health Boards 
(undated). My thanks to Officer William Trelegan, Burlington Police, for his help in obtaining critical information.] 

"Federal law - i.e., HIPAA - does not prevent the communication of personal health information to first responders if 
necessary to deal with the threat of COVID-19. See 45 CFR 164.5120) and U.S. Dept. HHS, Civil Rights Office, "HIPAA & 
Coronavirus" (Feb. 2020)." 

She wants to know what to do. I responded that Commissioner's March 18th order has not changed. 

Ron 

Ron O'Connor, MPH 
Director, Office of Local and Regional Health 
Massachusetts Department of Public Health 

Phone: 617.938.4437 
E-mail: ron.oconnor@state.ma.us
Webex calls: 866-692-3580 648 428 385 #

COVI0-19 Information for Local Boards of Health - https://www.mass.gov/info-details/covid-19-information­
fo r-1 oca 1-bo a rd s-of-h ea Ith 

COVI0-19 web site: www.mass.gov/covid19 

DPH Website: www.mass.gov/dph 
Twitter: www.Twitter.com/MassDPH 

1 









 

From: Lyons, Thomas H. (ELD) 
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 11:55 AM 
To: 

Cc: 

Mangan, Thomas (EHS); Driscoll, Kelly (EHS); Torgerson, Sharon (EHS) 
Scales, Ann (DPH) 

Subject: RE: Reporter looking into towns not reporting individual cases 

Ann this is the same issue that we dealt with last week - it is not accurate. The decision to release is a local decision but 
we just ask them to protect privacy. 

It's here on the website: https://www.mass.gov/info-details/covid-19-information-for-local-boards-of­
health#resources-for-communicating-with-the-public-

And here's the relevant section: 

In order to protect privacy and confidentiality of individuals who test positive for COVID-19, the Massachusetts 
Department of Public Health only publicly shares positive case numbers and deaths by county. We understand that 
many boards of health find value in sharing community-specific data as part of a risk communication plan and to keep 
the public informed about the scope of the local public hea Ith effort. If you choose to share numbers of cases or deaths 
for these purposes, please do so with the highest regard for privacy and confidentiality by not including any information 
other than the case count. 

From: Mangan, Thomas (EHS) 
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 11:46 AM 
To: Driscoll, Kelly (EHS); Torgerson, Sharon (EHS) 
Cc: Scales, Ann (DPH); Lyons, Thomas H. (ELD) 
Subject: Re: Reporter looking into towns not reporting individual cases 

Looping in Kelly and Sharon 

Thank you, 
--Tom 

Tom Mangan 
COVID-19 Response Command Center 
857.276.1454 (cell) 

From: "Scales, Ann (DPH)" <Ann,Scales@MassMail.State.MA.US> 
Date: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 at 11 :44 AM 
To: "Lyons, Thomas H. (ELD)" <Thomas.H.Lyons@mass.gov>, Thomas Mangan 
<Thomas.Mangan2@mass.gov> 
Subject: FW: Reporter looking into towns not reporting individual cases 

Is this true -Tom and Tom? Are we in fact providing these reports? 

From: Dunlop, Kiernan [mailto:kdunlop@s-t.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 10:37 AM 
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From: 
Sent: 

ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
Tuesday, March 31, 2020 4:15 PM 

To: 

Cc: 

Oconnor, Ron (DPH); Squillace, Lynn (DPH); Cooke, Margret (DPH) 
Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) 

Subject: RE: DPH - COVID -19 Enforcement Concerns 

Hi Ron, 

Elizabeth Scurria Morgan 
First Deputy General Counsel 
Director. P,·ivacy & Data Compliance Office 
Massachusetts Department of Public Ilea Ith 
250 Washington Street 
Boston. MA 02108 

Phone: 6 I 7-624-5214 
Fax: 617-624-5234 

From: Oconnor, Ron (DPH) 
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 2:21 PM 
To: Squillace, Lynn (DPH); ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH); Cooke, Margret (DPH) 
Cc: Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) 
Subject: FW: DPH - COVID -19 Enforcement Concerns 
Importance: High 

 
 

 

Thanks 

Ron 

Ron O'Connor, MPH 

Director, Office of Local and Regional Health 

Massachusetts Department of Public Health 

Phone: 617.938.4437 

E-mail: ron.oconnor@state.ma.us

Webex calls: 866-692-3580 648 428 385 #

COVID-19 Information for Local Boards of Health - https://www.mass.gov/info-details/covid-19-information­

fbr-loca I-boa rds-of-hea Ith 

COVID-19 web site: www.mass.gov/covid19 
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From: Scales, Ann (DPH) 
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 12:15 PM 
To: Lyons, Thomas H. (ELD); Mangan, Thomas (EHS); Driscoll, Kelly (EHS); Torgerson, Sharon 

(EHS) 
Subject: RE: Reporter looking into towns not reporting individual cases 

I obviously forwarded the wrong inquiry- moving too fast, I guess. I have this response handy. Sorry, guys. 

From: Lyons, Thomas H. (ELD) 
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 11:55 AM 
To: Mangan, Thomas (EHS); Driscoll, Kelly (EHS); Torgerson, Sharon (EHS) 
Cc: Scales, Ann (DPH) 
Subject: RE: Reporter looking into towns not reporting individual cases 

Ann this is the same issue that we dealt with last week- it is not accurate. The decision to release is a local decision but 
we jlJSt ask them to protect privacy. 

It's here on the website: https://www.rnass.gov/info-details/covid-19-infonnation-for-local-boards-of­
health#resources-for-communicating-with-the-public-

And here's the relevant section: 

In order to protect privacy and confidentiality of individuals who test positive for COVID-19, the Massachusetts 
Department of Public Health only publicly shares positive case numbers and deaths by county. We understand that 
many boards of health find value in sharing community-specific data as part of a risk communication plan and to keep 
the public informed about the scope of the local public health effort. If you choose to share numbers of cases or deaths 
for these purposes, please do so with the highest regard fo( privacy and confidentiality by not including any information 
other than the case count. 

From: Mangan, Thomas (EHS) 
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 11:46 AM 
To: Driscoll, Kelly (EHS); Torgerson, Sharon (EHS) 
Cc: Scales, Ann (DPH); Lyons, Thomas H. (ELD) 
Subject: Re: Reporter looking into towns not reporting individual cases 

Looping in Kelly and Sharon 

Thank you, 
--Tom 

Tom Mangan 
COVID-19 Response Command Center 
857.276.1454 (cell) 
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From: Terrey, Susan (EPS) 
Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Wednesday, April 08, 2020 9:31 AM 
Driscoll, Kelly (EHS); Povich, Lon F (EHS) 
RE: Clarification 

Thank you Kelly. I spoke with U/S Reidy and Benincasa last night on sending out the guidance - let me push again this 
a.m.

Susan 

From: Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) 
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 9:28 AM 
To: Povich, Lon F (EHS); Terrey, Susan (EPS) 
Subject: Fw: Clarification 

Hi Sue, 

I'm so sorry to hear about Sec. Turco. We are all sending him best wishes from the Command Center. 

Is there any update on communication w/ the Chiefs on the sharing of addresses only with dispatchers? 

This issue continues to boil. 

Thanks, 

Kelly 

From: Doyle, Jeffrey M (DPH) 
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 9:26 AM 
To: OConnor, Ron (DPH); Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) 
Subject: Re: Clarification 

Good morning-

Checking in on this. MEMA is asking for an update. Is it ok to reply with the following: 

The EHS Command Center counsel is working directly with EOPSS to issue a memo regarding the March 

1811
' order. 

I recognize that it is not an answer to the original question about clarifying the memo vs. the OCR guidance but at least 
the above statement relates there is action on it. 

Thanks, 
Jeff 
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From: Terrey, Susan (EPS) 
Sent: 

To: 

Monday, March 23, 2020 4:19 PM 
Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) 

Subject: RE: sharing of critical information 

781-379-9923

From: Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) 
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2020 4:18 PM 
To: Terrey, Susan (EPS) 
Subject: RE: sharing of critical information 

Perfect. What number works best for you? 

From: Terrey, Susan (EPS) 
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2020 4: 18 PM 
To: Driscoll, Kelly (EHS); Oconnor, Ron (DPH) 
Cc: Kirwan, Dennis (911); Fournier, Normand (911); Pozniak, Frank (911) 
Subject: RE: sharing of critical information 

Hi Kelly -- no worries I know how swamped you must be. If you have a few minutes around 6 that would be great -

Many thanks 
Susan 

From: Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) <Kelly.Driscoll2@mass.gov> 
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2020 4:16 PM 
To: Terrey, Susan (EPS) <Susan.W.Terrey@mass.gov>; Oconnor, Ron (DPH) <Ron.OConnor@MassMail.State.MA.US> 
Cc: Kirwan, Dennis (911) <Dennis.J.Kirwan@mass.gov>; Fournier, Normand (911) <norm.fournier@mass.gov>; Pozniak, 
Frank (911) <frank.pozniak@mass.gov> 

Subject: RE: sharing of critical information 

Hi Susan, 

I'm sorry I just got to this email. I can call you around 6pm if that works for you. 

From: Terrey, Susan (EPS) 
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2020 12:03 PM 
To: Driscoll, Kelly (EHS); OConnor, Ron (DPH) 
Cc: Kirwan, Dennis (911); Fournier, Normand (911); Pozniak, Frank (911) 
Subject: sharing of critical information 

Hi Kelly and Ron: Thank you for all of your help with the guidance document on the sharing of critical information. As we 
put the process into practice a couple of issue have come up. Do you have a few minutes today to discuss? 

Susan Terrey 
General Counsel 
Executive Office of Public Safety and Security 
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From: Terrey, Susan (EPS) 
Sent: 

To: 

Monday, March 23, 2020 4:18 PM 
Driscoll, Kelly (EHS); OConnor, Ron (DPH) 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Kirwan, Dennis (911); Fournier, Normand (911); Pozni ak, Frank (911) 
RE: sharing of critical information 

Hi Kelly -- no worries I know how swamped you must be. If you have a few minutes around 6 that would be great -

Many thanks 
Susan 

From: Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) 

Sent: Monday, March 23, 2020 4:16 PM 

To: Terrey, Susan (EPS); Oconnor, Ron (DPH) 
Cc: Kirwan, Dennis (911); Fournier, Normand (911); Pozniak, Frank (911) 

Subject: RE: sharing of critical information 

Hi Susan, 

I'm sorry I just got to this email. I can call you around 6pm if that works for you. 

From: Terrey, Susan (EPS) 
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2020 12:03 PM 
To: Driscoll, Kelly (EHS); Oconnor, Ron (DPH) 
Cc: Kirwan, Dennis (911); Fournier, Normand (911); Pozniak, Frank (911) 
Subject: sharing of critical information 

Hi l<elly and Ron: Thank you for all of your help with the guidance document on the sharing of critical information. As we 

put the process into practice a couple of issue have come up. Do you have a few minutes today to discuss? 

Susan Terrey 

General Counsel 
Executive Office of Public Safety and Security 

781-379-9923
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From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Terrey, Susan (EPS) 

Monday, March 23, 2020 12:03 PM 
Driscoll, Kelly (EHS); Oconnor, Ron (DPH) 
Kirwan, Dennis (911); Fournier, Normand (911); Pozniak, Frank (911) 
sharing of critical information 

Hi Kelly and Ron: Thank you for all of your help with the guidance document on the sharing of critical information. As we 
put the process into practice a couple of issue have come up. Do you have a few minutes today to discuss? 

Susan Terrey 

General Counsel 
Executive Office of Public Safety and Security 
781-379-9923
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From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Terrey, Susan (EPS) 

Thursday, March 19, 2020 6:36 PM 
Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV) 
Driscoll, Kelly (EHS); OConnor, Ron (DPH); Fournier, Normand (911); Kirwan, Dennis 
(911); Pozniak, Frank (911); Collins, Kerry (EPS); Mullaney, Arielle (EPS) 
Re: Guidance on First Responders Order 

Thank you Elizabeth 

Norm, Dennis and Frank please see below for DPH contacts 

Thank you all ! 

On Mar 19, 2020, at 6:24 PM, Denniston, E lizabeth F. (GOV) wrote: 

Sue, 
Kelly and Ron, copied here, are the right people at DPH to connect with on the first responder guidance. 
Could you all please keep me looped in on what we plan to send out? Thank you! 

From: Darcy, Leslie (EHS) 
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 6:21 PM 
To: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV); ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
Cc: Boyle, Sharon (EHS); Cooke, Margret (DPH); Driscoll, Kelly (EHS); OConnor, Ron (DPH) 
Subject: RE: Guidance on First Responders Order 
Looping in Kelly and Ron, who would be the right folks to partner with EOPSS on the guidance question. 
Leslie Darcy 
Chief of Staff 
Executive Office of Health & Human Services 
One Ashburton Place 
Boston, MA 02108 
Office: 617-573-1605 
Cell: 617-312-9534 

From: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV) 
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 5:50 PM 
To: ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (OPH) 
Cc: Boyle, Sharon (EHS); Darcy, Leslie (EHS); Cooke, Margret (DPH) 
Subject: RE: Guidance on First Responders Order 
Following up on this and swapping in Leslie for Lon from Command Center. Sorry to bother, but any 

update on this? I'm getting questions from EOPSS and people in my office who want to make sure that 
LBOH and first responders get consistent guidance on this. 

From: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV) 
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 2:22 PM 
To: ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
Cc: Povich, Lon F (EHS); Boyle, Sharon (EHS) 
Subject: Guidance on First Responders Order 
Hi Elizabeth, 

1 





 

From: Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) 
Sent: 

To: 

Tuesday, April 07, 2020 4:50 PM 
(heryl Sbarra 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Kristina Kimani; OConnor, Ron (DPH) 
Re: Fw: review 

Just FYI- I still have nothing official from EOPS. I apologize. 

From: Cheryl Sbarra 
Sent: Monday, April 6, 2020 9:29 AM 
To: Driscoll, l<elly (EHS) 
Cc: Kristina Kimani; Oconnor, Ron (DPH) 
Subject: Re: Fw: review 

CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the 
content is safe. 

So I will hold off on contacting him. 

On Mon, Apr 6, 2020 at 9:22 AM Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) <kelly.driscoll@state.ma.us> wrote: 
This is very embargoed at this point and under review by Sec Turco. But did want you to know that we are 
working on getting something to the Chiefs of Police today to hopefully put this issue to rest. 

From: Pavich, Lon F (EHS) 

Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 5:20 PM 
To: Pozniak, Frank (911); Driscoll, Kelly (EHS); Cooke, Margret (DPH); Terrey, Susan (EPS) 
Subject: RE: review 

From: Pozniak, Frank (911) <frank.pozniak@mass.gov> 
Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 3:44 PM 
To: Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) <Kelly.Driscoll2@mass.gov>; Povich, Lon F (EHS) 
<Lon.F.Povich@MassMail.State.MA.US>; Cooke, Margret (DPH) 
<Margret.R.Cooke@MassMail.State.MA.US>; Terrey, Susan (EPS) <Susan.W.Terrey@mass.gov> 
Subject: RE: review 

Sue, 

A few revisions. The date of the order is March 18, 2020. The Order did state that '"The disclosure of 
information shall be limited to the address, and shall not include any other identitying information, including 
nmne." 

Frank Pozniak 
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From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Reidy, Terrence (EPS) 
Thursday, April 09, 2020 5:40 PM 
Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) 

Attachments: 
Fwd: critical information for first responders 
critical info.docx; A TT0000l.htm 

Hi Kelly 

Just sent this to the LG. I can have Sue fill you in on her conversation with Chief Farnsworth. 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Reidy, Terrence (EPS)" <Terrence.Reidy@mass.gov> 
Date: April 9, 2020 at 5:31:26 PM EDT 

To: "Polito, Karyn (GOV)" <karyn.polito@MassMail.State.MA.US>, "Lepore, Kristen (GOV)" 
<kristen.lepore@MassMail.State.MA.US> 
Subject: Fwd: critical information for first responders 

Hi Lieutenant Governor 
Here is the message that was sent to Chief Farnsworth yesterday. 

Thanks. 

Terry 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Terrey, Susan (EPS)" <Susan.W.Terrey@mass.gov> 
Date: April 8, 2020 at 10:01:25 AM EDT 

To: "Farnsworth, Jeff" <Chief@hampdenpolice.com> 
Cc: "Turco, Thomas (EPS)" <thomas.turco@mass.gov>, "Reidy, Terrence (EPS)" 
<Terrence.Reidy@mass.gov>, "Benincasa, Jeanne (EPS)" 
<Jeanne.Benincasa@mass.gov>, "Collins, Kerry (EPS)" <Kerry.Collins@mass.gov> 

Subject: critical information for first responders 

Good Morning: I hope that you are well. I am following up on our call last Friday with 
Secretary Turco. Based on that call I have drafted the attached additional guidance for 
EOPSS/State 911 to send out regarding the release of the names of individuals who are 
under quarantine. We wanted to give you a chance to review it before it went to a 

larger distribution network. 
If you would like to discuss I can be reached at 781-379-9923 

Many thanks 

Susan 
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From: Terrey, Susan (EPS) 
Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Wednesday, April 08, 2020 9:31 AM 
Driscoll, Kelly (EHS); Povich, Lon F (EHS) 
RE: Clarification 

Thank you Kelly. I spoke with U/S Reidy and Benincasa last night on sending out the guidance - let me push again this 
a.m.

Susan 

From: Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) 
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 9:28 AM 
To: Povich, Lon F (EHS); Terrey, Susan (EPS) 
Subject: Fw: Clarification 

Hi Sue, 

I'm so sorry to hear about Sec. Turco. We are all sending him best wishes from the Command Center. 

Is there any update on communication w/ the Chiefs on the sharing of addresses only with dispatchers? 

This issue continues to boil. 

Thanks, 

l<elly 

From: Doyle, Jeffrey M (DPH) 
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 9:26 AM 
To: OConnor, Ron {DPH); Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) 
Subject: Re: Clarification 

Good morning-

Checking in on this. MEMA is asking for an update. Is it ok to reply with the following: 

The EHS Command Center counsel is working directly with EOPSS to issue a memo regarding the March 

18th order. 

I recognize that it is not an answer to the original question about clarifying the memo vs. the OCR guidance but at least 
the above statement relates there is action on it. 

Thanks, 
Jeff 
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From: Terrey, Susan (EPS) 
Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Thursday, April 09, 2020 9:53 AM 
Driscoll, Kelly (EHS); Povich, Lon F (EHS) 
RE: Clarification 

Kelly -- working on this. On with the Chiefs now - they are asking about potential DPH guidance on back to work testing. 

From: Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) 
Sent: Thursday, April 9, 2020 9:07 AM 
To: Terrey, Susan (EPS); Povich, Lon F (EHS) 
Subject: Re: Clarification 

Good morning Sue, 

Any updates on this being shared from Public Safety out to the chiefs? 

Thanks! 

From: Terrey, Susan (EPS) 
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 9:31 AM 
To: Driscoll, Kelly (EHS); Povich, Lon F (EHS) 
Subject: RE: Clarification 

Thank you Kelly. I spoke with U/S Reidy and Benincasa last night on sending out the guidance - let me push again this 
a.m.

Susan 

From: Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) <Kelly.Driscoll2@mass.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 9:28 AM 
To: Povich, Lon F (EHS) <Lon.F.Povich@MassMail.State.MA.US>; Terrey, Susan (EPS) <Susan.W.Terrey@mass.gov> 
Subject: Fw: Clarification 

Hi Sue, 

I'm so sorry to hear about Sec. Turco. We are all sending him best wishes from the Command Center. 

Is there any update on communication w/ the Chiefs on the sharing of addresses only with dispatchers? 

This issue continues to boil. 

Thanks, 

Kelly 
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From: OConnor, Ron (DPH) 
Sent: 

To: 

Friday, March 2p, 2020 8:06 PM 
OConnor, Ron (DPH) 

Subject: DPH and 911 - Joint Guidance for Local Boards of Health Re: COVID-19 Information 
Sharing 

Attachments: LBOH first responders order.3-18-20.pdf; DPH - 911 GUIDANCE - SHARING OF 
CRITICAL INFORMATION WITH FIRST RESPONDERS.pd/ 

Dear Local Public Health Colleagues, 

As you know, on March 18, 2020, the Massachusetts Department of Public Health (DPH) issued an Order of the 
Commissioner regarding the sharing of critical information with first responders. Local boards of health shall disclose to 
the (Receiving Entity) the addresses of persons living in their jurisdiction who the local board of health has been 
informed have tested positive for COVID-19. The disclosure of information shall be limited to the address, and shall not 
include any other identifying information, including name. 

The "Receiving Entity" is described in the Order as "the official with the responsibility for administering the response to 
emergency calls in their jurisdiction." For local Boards of Health, there may be some misunderstanding about to whom 
they should forward that information. 

To avoid any confusion, DPH and the Massachusetts State 911 Department would like to make it clear that the local 
boards of health should disclose the addresses to the Public Safety Answering Point of jurisdiction. The PSAP of 
jurisdiction for each city or town is the appropriate Receiving Entity. 

Attached, please find a joint memorandum and copy of the signed Order. 

Thank you for your ongoing partnership with us in our response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Kelly Driscoll 
Covid-19 Response Team 
Executive Office of Health and Human Services 
(857) 283-3655

Ron O'Connor, MPH 
Director, Office of Local and Regional Health 
(617) 938-4437

COVID-19 Information for Local Boards of Health - https://www.mass.gov/info-details/covid-19-information­

fo r-lo ca 1-bo a rds-of-h ea Ith 

COVID-19 web site: www.mass.gov/covid19 

MDPH online resources 

Website: www.mass.gov/dph 
Local and Regional Health pages: www.mass.gov/dph/olrh 
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From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Categories: 

Hi all, 

Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) 
Friday, March 27, 2020 4:24 PM 
OConnor, Ron (DPH); Aaron Senior (EHS); Brian Higgins (EHS); 
'cpavlos@mapublichealth.org'; 'kkimani@mapublichealth.org'; Stacey King 
'dsibor@mhoa.com'; 'testa@mahb.org'; 'mfine@mapc.org'; ;pierce@cmrpc.org'; 
'walker@frcog.org'; 'Krobinson@PVPC.ORG'; 'lkittross@berkshireplanning.org'; 
'morrisj@amesburyma.gov'; 'sobrien@barnstablecounty.org'; 
'lkittross@berkshireplanning.org'; 'clarkke@worcesterma.gov'; 'health@erving-ma.gov'; 
'hea1th.agent86@gmail.com'; 'kanieckic@yahoo.com'; 'walker@frcog.org'; 
'hea1thagent86@gmail.com'; 'ffortino79@gmail.com'; 'kwalega@marionma.gov'; 
'rclay@cityofmelrose.org'; 'scurry@ci.fitchburg.ma.us'; '.jgarreffi@nashoba.org'; 
'bdhealth@northfieldma.gov'; 'bob2atnfld@gmail.com'; 'fsandri@comcast.net'; 
'lramdin@salem.com'; 'jstone@revere.org'; 'jmetcalf@townofware.com'; 
'aread@mtholyoke.edu'; 'ar1een1092@gmail.com'; 'boardhealth@shutesbury.org'; 
'catherinehi1ton1953@gmail.com'; 'peasewyolall@gmail.com'; '.jim@tritownhealth.org'; 
'rnieves@mphc.org'; ;mcgarry@cobma.us'; 'cjacob@challiance.org'; 
'tcurran@fallriverma.org'; 'ssw@framinghamma.gov'; 'marmano@cityoflawrence.com'; 
'jkeegan@lowellma.gov'; 'mdesmarais@lynnMa.gov'; 'Damon.Chaplin@newbedford­
ma.gov'; 'dyoungblood@newtonma.gov'; 'rjones@quincyma.gov'; 
'd kress@so mervil lema .gov'; 'hca u Ito n@s p ri ngfield city ha I I .com'; 
'Castielm@worcesterma.gov'; 'clarkke@worcesterma.gov'; 'morrisj@amesburyma.gov'; 
'so bri e n@ba rnsta b I eco u nty.o rg '; 'I kittross@berkshi rep I an n i ng .org '; 
'clarkke@worcesterma.gov'; 'health@erving-ma.gov'; 'health.agent86@gmail.com'; 
'kanieckic@yahoo.com'; 'walker@frcog.org'; 'hea1thagent86@gmail.com'; 'ffortino79 
@gmail.com'; 'kwalega@marionma.gov'; 'rclay@cityofmelrose.org'; 
'scurry@ci.fitchburg.ma.us'; 'jgarreffi@nashoba.org'; 'bdhealth@northfieldma.gov'; 
'bob2atnfld@gmail.com'; 'fsandri@comcast.net'; 'lramdin@salem.com'; 
'jstone@revere.org'; 'jmetcalf@townofware.com'; 'aread@mtholyoke.edu'; 'arleenl092 
@gmail.com'; 'boardhealth@shutesbury.org'; 'catherinehi1ton1953@gmail.com'; 
'peasewyolall@gmail.com'; ;im@tritownhealth.org' 
Update #11- Reporting of addresses to Public Safety 

COVID,MHOA 

Another area of increased concern has been what is expected of local boards of health in relation to 
communicating information to public safety (fire, police, EMS, etc). 

This was linked on another email to you all but I thought I'd bump it to the top of your in box as you're getting 
questions about it from your municipal colleagues. 

Paragraph #4: Local boards of health shall disclose to the official with the responsibility for administering the 

response to emergency calls In their jurisdiction (receiving entity) the addresses of person living In their 

jurisdiction who the local board of health has been Informed have tested positive for COVID-19. The disclosure 

of Information shall be 1/mlted to the address, and shall not include any other Identifying information, Including 

name. 
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From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Categories: 

Good Morning, 

Driscoll, Kelly (EHS) 
Thursday, March 26, 2020 7:58 AM 
Oconnor, Ron (DPH); Aaron Senior (EHS); Brian Higgins (EHS); 
'cpavlos@mapublichealth.org'; 'kkimani@mapublichealth.org'; Stacey King 
'dsibor@mhoa.com'; 'testa@mahb.org'; 'mfine@mapc.org'; 'jpierce@cmrpc.org'; 
'walker@frcog.org'; 'Krobinson@PVPC.ORG'; 'lkittross@berkshireplanning.org'; 
'morrisj@amesburyma.gov'; 'sobrien@barnstablecounty.org'; 
'lkittross@berkshireplanning.org'; 'clarkke@worcesterma.gov'; 'he_alth@erving-ma.gov'; 
'hea1th.agent86@gmail.com'; 'kanieckic@yahoo.com'; 'walker@frcog.org'; 
'healthagent86@gmail.com'; 'ffortino79@gmail.com'; 'kwalega@marionma.gov'; 
'rclay@cityofmelrose.org'; 'scurry@ci.fitchburg.ma.us'; 'jgarreffi@nashoba.org'; 
'bdhealth@northfieldma.gov'; 'bob2atnfld@gmail.com'; 'fsandri@comcast.net'; 
'lramdin@salem.com'; '.jstone@revere.org'; '.jmetcalf@townofware.com'; 
'aread@mtholyoke.edu'; 'arleen1092@gmail.com'; 'boardhealth@shutesbury.org'; 
'catherinehilton1953@gmail.com'; 'peasewyolall@gmail.com'; '.jim@tritownhealth.org'; 
'rnieves@mphc.org'; 'jmcgarry@cobma.us'; 'cjacob@challiance.org'; 
'tcurran@fallriverma.org'; 'ssw@framinghamma.gov'; 'marmano@cityoflawrence.com'; 
'.jkeegan@lowellma.gov'; 'mdesmarais@lynnMa.gov'; 'Damon.Chaplin@newbedford­
ma.gov'; 'dyoungblood@newtonma.gov'; 'rjones@quincyma.gov'; 
'dkress@somervillema.gov'; 'hcaulton@springfieldcityhall.com'; 
'Castielm@worcesterma.gov'; 'clarkke@worcesterma.gov'; 'morrisj@amesburyma.gov'; 
'so bri en@ba rnstablecou nty.org '; 'I kittross@be rks hi rep Ianni ng.org '; 
'clarkke@worcesterma.gov'; 'health@erving-ma.gov'; 'hea1th.agent86@gmail.com'; 
'kanieckic@yahoo.com'; 'walker@frcog.org'; 'hea1thagent86@gmail.com'; 'ffortino79 
@gmail.com'; 'kwalega@marionma.gov'; 'rclay@cityofmelrose.org'; 
'scurry@ci.fitchburg.ma.us'; 'jgarreffi@nashoba.org'; 'bdhealth@northfieldma.gov'; 
'bob2atnfld@gmail.com'; 'fsandri@comcast.net'; 'lramdin@salem.com'; 
'jstone@revere.org'; 'jmetcalf@townofware.com'; 'aread@mtholyoke.edu'; 'arleen1092 
@gmail.com'; 'boardhealth@shutesbury.org'; 'catherinehi1ton1953@gmail.com'; 
'peasewyolall@gmail.com'; 'jim@tritownhealth.org' 
Re: Local BOH COVID 19 update #9 

COVID,MHOA 

Yesterday, I heard from you all on some items on which you are seeking explicit guidance so that you can 
respond to emergent questions/concerns in your communities. I have reached out to.the various experts in 
the state to get this guidance written/stated and I hope to have those resources to share with you all ASAP. 

Specific areas of concern: 
- AirBNB, Homeaway, etc: Do short term rentals have the same exemptions (ability to stay open) as
hotels/motels?

- Funeral Homes: Funeral homes are refusing bodies. Guidance needed either encouraging this practice (b/c
having a funeral would make social distancing very difficult/impossible) or stating that funeral homes can
embalm as the disease does not live outside a live host but not have services.
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City/town municipal activities (law enforcement etc) 

Food and other sundries 
2. Resourcing:

Staff that are needed immediately: 
• Nurses
• Administrative support (supporting local government operations)
• Call center support (answering local phone calls from constituents)
• Contact tracing/ epidemiology (contact tracing and personal quarantine guidance, working for MA State

Epidemiologists)
Tentative plans to address these immediate needs:

The COVID19 Command Center has connected with the 6 Graduate Schools of Public Health in MA. We will

leverage their communities of students, alumni and faculty to meet the key resources identified today

(Nursing support, phone banking, and data management for contact tracing.

We have a follow up meeting with the leadership at these Schools of Public Health tomorrow. More on this

soon.

PPE: Detailed guidance will be issued by the COVID-19 Command Center within the next 24 hours. We know this is an 
area where more, consistent communication is needed and we are working on it. 

3. MAVEN

New User Requests to be sent to ISISHELP@state.ma.us.

Approved users will be sent a MAVEN user request form, which once completed and sent back to 
ISSHELP@state.ma.us, is then submitted to the VG. Simultaneously, MAVEN staff will then contact the users to 
have them register for one of the 3 scheduled weekly trainings. Once they have completed the training and the 
VG has processed their account, they are granted access to MAVEN. 

Please note that the VG has specific requirements as to the email addresses that will be approved. The email 
must be affiliated with city/town 6r organization (i.e. VNA) email account. They will not accept any personal 
email accounts. 

http://www.masslocalinstitute.info/diseasesurveillance/diseasesurveillance7.html 

Kelly Driscoll 
Covid-19 Response Team 
Executive Office of Health and Human Services 
(857) 283-3655
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From: 

Sent: 
ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
Thursday, March 19, 2020 2:33 PM 

To: 

Subject: 
Cooke, Margret (DPH); Barrelle, Jennifer (DPH) 
FW: Guidance on First Responders Order 

Elizabeth Seurria Morgan 
First Deputy General Counsel 
Director, Privacy & Data Compliance Office 
Massachusetts Department of Pub I ic Health 
250 Washington Street 
Boston, MA 02 I 08 

Phone: 617-624-5214 
Fax: 617-624-5234 

From: ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 2:33 PM 
To: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV) 
Cc: Povich, Lon F (EHS)i Boyle, Sharon (EHS); Cooke, Margret (DPH) 
Subject: RE: Guidance on First Responders Order 

Hi Elizabeth -

Margret is back in the office, so adding her too. We will find out. 

Thanks. 

Elizabeth Scurria Morgan 
First Deputy General Counsel 
Director, Privacy & Data Compliance Office 
Massachusetts Department of Public Health 
250 Washington Street 
Boston, MA 02108 

Phone: 617-624-5214 
Fax: 617-624-5234 

From: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV) 
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 2:22 PM 
To: ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
Cc: Povich, Lon F (EHS); Boyle, Sharon (EHS) 
Subject: Guidance on First Responders Order 

 

 
 

 

 







From: 

Sent: 

ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
Wednesday, March 11), 2020 1:47 PM 

To: 

Subject: 

Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV); Povich, Lon F (EHS) 
Draft order language 

Attachments: Document2.docx 

ATTORNEY CLIENT/ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT 

Elizabeth Scurria Morgan 
First Deputy General Counsel 
Director, Privacy & Data Compliance Office 
Massachusetts Department of Public Health 
250 Washington Street 
Boston, MA 02 l 08 

Phone: 617-624-5214 
Fax: 617-624-5234 
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From: 

Sent: 
Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV) 
Wednesday, March 18, 2020 12:40 PM 

To: 

Subject: 
Povich, Lon F (EHS); ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
RE: Conference Line 

From: Povich, Lon F (EHS) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 12:40 PM 
To: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV); ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
Subject: RE: Conference Line 

From: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV) <Elizabeth.Denniston@mass.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 12:37 PM 

To: Povich, Lon F (EHS) <Lon.F.Povich@MassMail.State.MA.US>; ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 

<Elizabeth.ScurriaMorgan@MassMail.State.MA.US> 

Subject: Conference Line 

Elizabeth Denniston 
Deputy Legal Counsel 
Office of the Governor 
857-400-5398 
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From: Qenniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV) 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Wednesday, March 18, 2020 1 :54 PM 
ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH); Povich, Lon F (EHS) 
RE: Draft order language 

From: ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 1:47 PM 
To: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV); Povich, Lon F (EHS) 
Subject: Draft order language 

ATTORNEY CLIENT/ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT 

Elizabeth Scurria Morgan 
First Deputy General Counsel 
Director, Privacy & Data Compliance Office 
Massachusetts Department of Public Health 
250 Washington Street 
Boston, MA 021 08 

Phone: 617-624-5214 
Fax: 617-624-5234 
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From: Povich, Lon F (EHS) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 1 :56 PM 
To: 

Subject: 

Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV); ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
RE: Draft order language 

From: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV) <Elizabeth.Denniston@mass.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 1:54 PM 
To: ScurriaMorgan, Elizai;>eth (DPH) <Elizabeth.ScurriaMorgan@MassMail.State.MA.US>; Povich, Lon F (EHS) 
<Lon.F.Povich@MassMail.State.MA.US> 
Subject: RE: Draft order language 

From: ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 1:47 PM 
To: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV); Povich, Lon F (EHS) 
Subject: Draft order language 

ATTORNEY CLIENT/ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT 

Elizabeth Scurria Morgan 
First Deputy General Counsel 
Director, Privacy & Data Compliance Office 
Massachusetts Department of Public Health 
250 Washington Street 
Boston, MA 02108 

Phone: 617-624-5214 
Fax: 617-624-5234 
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From: 

Sent: 

Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV) 
Wednesday, March 18, 2020 2:03 PM 

To: 

Subject: 

Povich, Lon F (EHS); ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
RE: Draft order language 

From: Povich, Lon F (EH$) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 1:56 PM 
To: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV); ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
Subject: RE: Oraft order language 

From: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV) <Elizabeth.Denniston@mass.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 1:54 PM 
To: ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) <Elizabeth.ScurriaMorgan@MassMail.State.MA.US>; Povich, Lon F (EHS) 
<Lon.F.Povich@MassMail.State.MA.US> 
Subject: RE: Draft order language 

 

From: ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 1 :47 PM 
To: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV); Povich, Lon F (EHS) 
Subject: Draft order language 

ATTORNEY CLIENT/ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT 

Elizabeth Scurria Morgan 
First Deputy General Counsel 
Director, Privacy & Data Compliance Office 
Massachusetts Department of Public Health 
250 Washington Street 
Boston, MA 02108 

Phone: 617-624-5214 
Fax: 617-624-5234 
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From: 

Sent: 

Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV) 
Wednesday, March 18, 2020 2:10 PM 

To: 

Subject: 

Povich, Lon F (EHS); ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
RE: Draft order language 

Attachments: First Responders Order.docx 

From: Povich, Lon F (EHS) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 1:56 PM 
To: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV); ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
Subject: RE: Draft order language 

From: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV) <Elizabeth.Denniston@mass.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 1:54 PM 
To: ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) <Elizabeth.ScurriaMorgan@MassMail.State.MA.US>; Pavich, Lon F (EHS) 
<Lon.F.Povich@MassMail.State.MA.US> 

Subject: RE: Draft order language 

From: ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 1 :47 PM 
To: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV); Povich, Lon F (EHS) 
Subject: Draft order language 

ATTORNEY CLIENT/ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT 

Elizabeth Scurria Morgan 
First Deputy General Counsel 
Director, Privacy & Data Compliance Office 
Massachusetts Department of Public Health 
250 Washington Street 
Boston, MA 02 I 08

Phone: 6 I 7-624-5214 
Fax: 617-624-5234 
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From: 
Sent: 

Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV) 
Wednesday, March 18, 2020 2:24 PM 

To: 

<;:c: 
·Pavich, Lon F (EHS); ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH)
Ross, Robert (GOV)

Subject: RE: Federal Interpretation of First Responders and HIPAA

From: Povich, Lon F (EHS) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 2:24 PM 
To: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV); ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
Cc: Ross, Robert (GOV) 
Subject: RE: Federal Interpretation of First Responders and HIPAA 

From: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV) <Elizabeth.Denniston@mass.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 2:21 PM 
To: Pavich, Lon F (EHS) <Lon.F.Povich@MassMail.State.MA.US>; ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
<Elizabeth.ScurriaMorgan@MassMail.State.MA.US> 
Cc: Ross, Robert (GOV) <Robert.Ross@mass.gov> 
Subject: FW: Federal Interpretation of First Responders and HIPAA 

Lon and Elizabeth, 

From: Ross, Robert ( GOV) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 2:18 PM 
To: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV); Mahoney, Elizabeth K. (GOV) 
Cc: Kaneb, Michael (GOV) 
Subject: RE: Federal Interpretation of First Responders and HIPAA 

From: Ross, Robert ( GOV) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 2:17 PM 
To: Denniston, Elizabeth F. (GOV); Mahoney, Elizabeth K. (GOV) 
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From: Squillace, Lynn (DPH) 
Sent: 

To: 

Thursday, April 23, 2020 2:39 PM 
Rodman, Rebecca (DPH) 

Subject: Fw: TP on disclosure on information 105 CMR 300 

Follow Up Flag: 

Flag Status: 

Lynn M. Squillace, Esq., MPH 
Deputy General Counsel 

Follow up 
Flagged 

Massachusetts Department of Public Health 
lynn.squillace@state.ma.us 

From: Squillace, Lynn (DPH) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 10:47 AM 
To: Rodman, Rebecca (DPH) 
Cc: ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
Subject: Re: TP on disclosure on information 105 CMR 300 

On Mar 18, 2020, at 10:27 AM, Rodman, Rebecca (DPH) <Rebecca.Rodman@massmail.state.ma.us> wrote: 

Rebecca J, Rodman 

617-994-9811

This message may contain confidential and privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, please 

notify me immediately by return email and do not copy, use or disseminate information contained in this email. 

From: Squillace, Lynn (DPH) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 10: 10 AM 
To: Rodman, Rebecca (DPH) 
Subject: FW: TP on disclosure on information 105 CMR 300 

1 





From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Terrey, Susan (EPS) 
Wednesday, March 18, 2020 1 :49 PM 
_ScurriaMorgan, Elizabeth (DPH) 
Connect 

Hi Elizabeth: I was on the call today and Secretary Turco asked that I connect with DPH on messaging - I couldn't quite 
catch who on your team was handling that - could you connect me with the right person 

Susan W. Terrey 
General Counsel- Executive Office of Public Safety and Security 
617-274-5522
Cell: 781-379-9923
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From: Sudders, Marylou (EHS)  
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 9:22 PM 
To: Bharel, Monica (DPH); Barrelle, Jennifer (DPH); Darcy, Leslie (EHS); Torgerson, Sharon (EHS); Cohen, Alison B (DPH) 
Subject: commissioner's order on information sharing between lboh and first responders 
 
This needs to go out in the am with clear guidance for folks  ‐ including what good practice should be…..it’s already out 
in the ether….thank you.   Ideally, it would be good for a joint guidance to come out….. 
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